SOuTH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY
BOST OFFICE O T8a
CoLumBia, SoutH CAROLINA 29218
E.H Chgws, Jn.

VK- PRESIoEnT an0 GRour Erecumve
ENGINEEMNG AND CONSTRUCTION July 21, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
FSAR Flectrical Questions
Proprietary Information

Dear Mr. Denton:

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company acting for itself and agent for
South Carolina Public Service Authority herewith submits one (1) copy of
Report No. I-R775-02 "Environmental Exposure of Low Voltage Power Cable"
from the Kerite Company. This document is proprietary information and is
submitted to supplement the res onse to FSAR questions 31.71, 31.72, and
31.73. If vou require additiondl information, please let us know.
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